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The president of the college, Dr. Jose A. Torres, is extending an invitation to all students who received scholarships for the next academic semester. The Graphic Design Institute recognizes all students for their academic excellence. A reception is being held in your honor on March 29. Please confirm your attendance by calling 915-999-9999.

Regards,



Jerry Wright
Scholarship Committee Chair
 


